
 
 

PVS Mission Statement 
PVS Supports and promotes excellence for all through competition, education, innovation and leadership 
 

PVS Vision Statement 
PVS: Leadership and excellence in and out of the pool 

Potomac Valley Swimming 
Board of Directors 

August 25, 2021 
Electronic Vote 

 

Motion submitted by Carolyn Kotarski, Operations Vice Chair on August 11, 2021:  

Approve the Officials Travel Reimbursement Request for Tim Husson that was submitted after the 30-
day deadline because of the late receipt of the hotel bill. 

 

The facts: 

1. On July 5, within the required 30 days after the Olympic Team Trials Wave I meet, Tim requested an 
extension due to ongoing problems getting a detailed bill from the hotel.  The Officials Chair 
acknowledged the request as valid under the circumstances. 

2. At the Board Meeting on July 19, Tim stated that despite numerous phone calls to the hotel and 
higher-level Holiday Inn management, that the issue had still not been resolved. 

3. On July 20, Tim finally received the correct hotel bill and submitted the reimbursement request.  The 
Officials Chair approved the request. 

 

By electronic vote concluding on August 25, 2021, the motion was APPROVED.   

 


